Lauren Sapudar

From: Lauren Sapudar

Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 10:16 AM

Cc: City Clerk; David Stillman; Jim Throop

Subject: Maanya Condamoor Resignation from Bike Ped Commission

Good morning Mayor and Councilmembers, (bcc’d on this )

Forwarding the following letter of resignation from Bike Ped Commissioner Condamoor. Discussion of filling the
unscheduled vacancy will be added for your consideration on the March 1%t agenda.

Regards,

Lauren Sapudar
Deputy City Clerk

City Manager's Office
LaurenS@cupertino.org
(408) 777-1312
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From: Maanya Condamoor <MCondamoor@cupertino.org>

Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 9:00 AM

To: Kirsten Squarcia <KirstenS@cupertino.org>; David Stillman <DavidS@cupertino.org>
Cc: City Clerk <CityClerk@cupertino.org>

Subject: Re: Process to resign from Bike/Ped Commission

Dear Cupertino City Council Members,

Please accept this letter as my formal notice of resignation from the Cupertino Bicycle/Pedestrian
Commission, effective 2/28/22. I will be moving away from Cupertino and will no longer be able to
serve on the commission. I've really enjoyed my time on the Commission and greatly appreciate all
the work that you and my fellow commissioners do to make Cupertino a better place.

Thank you so much for the opportunity.

Best,

Maanya Condamoor



Maanya Condamoor
Bike and Pedestrian Commissioner
MCondamoor@cupertino.org
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